BRADWAY ACTION GROUP


Open Meeting Tuesday 27 January 2004 at 7.30PM in Bradway Annex


Minutes


The following committee members were present;


Mrs. Dorothy Astle (Chairman), Mrs. Ruth Darrall, Mr. Stephen George, Mr. Alan Kewley, Mr. Graham King, Mr. John Pritchett (Sec), Mr. Peter Stubbs, Mr. David Wrottesley.


Apologies received from;�Mr. Tony Smith


There were 50 residents present including Councilors Smith, Hill and Ross.


Chairman’s address.


Mrs Astle welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave a résumé of activities carried out by BAG since its launch.  These included bulb planting, litter sweeps, monitoring planning applications and supporting the recent campaign to ensure Bradway children retained their position in Meadowhead School.  Future activity discussed was the purchase and positioning of a public seat in the Bradway shopping area.


Mrs Astle then introduced the ‘Message in a Bottle Scheme’.  This is designed to allow people to leave emergency information in a sealed container in their refrigerator.  This would be signified by a discreet label on their entry doors and would alert emergency services to the bottle.  Containers and stickers were available from Mrs Astle, who should be contacted for further supplies.


Sheffield City Council Area Survey.


Mrs Astle introduced Mr David Aspinall who is responsible for the South West Area Panel (SWAP).  Mr Aspinall presented the findings of a survey carried out in the neighbourhood by the SWAP.  The details of this can be found attached.  The main findings appeared to agree with the experience of BAG and that facilities for young people were a major concern for residents.  Parking and traffic was also a major issue around the top of Twentywell Lane though recent traffic calming may have an effect here.  Completion of the traffic calming work is expected for late February.


Mr Aspinall discussed BAG’s role in the future, working with the SWAP and described possible sources of funding for future projects.


Environmental services.�Mr Dunraven from Sheffield Environmental services gave a short presentation about the department’s activities regarding dog fouling and other nuisance issues.  Mr Dunraven was pleased to announce that funding would be shortly available to install further dog waste bins in Bradway as had been requested by BAG.  It was suggested that the most useful location would be the entrance to the Rec on Bradway Rd.  Mr Dunraven stressed the importance of public support and suggested that any problem areas regarding dog fouling be reported to environmental services on 2037415/10/11.


Footpaths�Mr Smith was absent through illness and his information regarding footpaths was presented by Mrs Astle.  It was hoped that 3 unclaimed footpaths in the Bradway area would be claimed as Public Rights of Way.  These were the footpaths to the North and East of Moreview Golf Range and the short path connecting the recreation ground to Bradway Rd alongside the Bradway.  Mr Smith had provided copies of the appropriate forms and suggested wording for the route of the paths.  Statements were needed from residents of Bradway who had been using these paths over the previous 25 years.  Mrs Astle asked that as many people as possible complete the claim forms and return them to her to pass on to the Rights of Way Warden.


Questions and Any Other Business�BAG had received a letter from Mr Bradshaw expressing his concern at the poor condition of pavements and the difficulties caused by overhanging foliage.  Clr Ross informed the meeting that it was the responsibility of the owner of the tree to ensure that they did not block the footpaths and to take appropriate action.  The council can enforce this and ensure that the owner is responsible for the costs.  This is a matter of priority where sight lines on corners are affected.  Mrs Astle suggested that all issues regarding roads and footpaths be reported to her and BAG will forward the problems to Streetforce.


Mrs Astle raised the issue of competing busses and that they all now follow a route through Heeley and no longer provide access to Abbeydale Road.


Mrs Astle asked that anyone who may be able to assist with funding for a public seat at the top of Twentywell Lane should contact her.


Date and time of next meeting�Open Meeting May 25 at 7:30 PM in Bradway Annex


The meeting closed at 9:30 PM
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